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OMAHA will begin using the e-gamesheets on tablets for all games starting October 20, 2017.  In preparation for this, it is recommended (necessary?) for all MHA’s to ensure that their tablets have been successfully connected to wifi in each of their arenas by Oct. 18th.  If any problems occur with this, please email George Cochrane at gcochrane@bchockey.net

There is an attached document here regarding how to connect to wifi in the arenas.  If any questions, again please email George.  The powerpoint from the training seminar is also included as an attachment here.

At all games, please ensure you have a paper scoresheet in the event of unforeseen circumstances that prevent you from entering game information on the tablet.  The information can be entered on the tablet after the game (question here might be – how to do this if the tablet is in use with another game?)

Support for the e-gamesheets is available by emailing gamesheet@bchockey.net

